
Interested in a Car share club in 
Penrith?

On Monday 6th June at 7pm there will be a public meeting for anyone 
interested in the exciting prospect of creating and using a Car Club in 

the Penrith area.  You are most welcome to come along to this 
meeting.

 

We will spend the time explaining how a car club works, the potential 
for Penrith and to seek your comments and views, as part of the 

consultation process.

Monday, 6 June 2011· 7:00pm - 9:00pm
Friends Meeting House

1 Meeting House Lane, Penrith, Cumbria CA11 7TR.

            

This work is being jointly funded and supported by Cumbria County Council's 
Penrith Neighbourhood Forum and Penrith Action for Community Transition 

(PACT).

www.penrithact.org.uk/car-club


